
    

    

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

TO: ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 

 

This Notice of Cancellation is issued for the “Procurement of 1 lot Fireworks for 58th 

celebration of Araw ng Davao del Norte” under Bid No. B20252095 and PhilGEPS 

Reference No. 12073121 published on May 28, 2025, pursuant to Section 70 of R.A. 12009 

and its Implementing Rules & Regulations. 

For guidance and information of all concerned. 

Issued this 9th day of June, 2025. 

 

 

ATTY. RALPH P. DELA CRUZ, LT. COL., PA (RET) 

Provincial Administrator 

BAC Chairperson 


